Notification of Head Office Relocation
Dear Valued Partners and Clients:
We hope this message finds you well. We sincerely appreciate your
continued trust and support in our business.
We are pleased to announce that our head office will relocate to the
following address effective Monday, May 26, 2025. Please note that
our telephone and fax numbers remain unchanged.
This relocation marks a renewed commitment to serving vou with
enhanced dedication. We humbly ask for your continued guidance and
cooperation in the vears to come.
We look forward to further strengthening our partnership.
Sincerely,
Yuki Nakaizumi
President & CEO
Tomomatsu Trading Co., Ltd.
April 2025

New Office Details
Address: 3-1-10 Honmachi, Chuo—ku, Osaka 541-0053
PMOEX Honmachi Building 13F
Telephone: 06-6786-8358 (unchanged)
Fax: 06-6786-8359 (unchanged)
Key Dates:
e Business Closure: Friday, May 23, 2025 (afternoon only) for
relocation preparations.
e New Office Operations Begin: Monday, May 26, 2025.
Access:
3-minute walk from Exit 3 of “Honmachi” Station
(Midosuji Line, Chuo Line, Yotsubashi Line, Osaka Metro).
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